Image# 15951233204 04/30/2015 09 : 24

MISCELLANEOUS TEXT (FEC Form 99) PAGE 1/1

Federal Election Commission
Reports Analysis Division
Reference: 30 Day Post-General Report

To whom it may concern,

This letter is in response to the RFAI received by O? Say Can You See PAC, ID C00525220, regarding the committee?s
30-day post-general report.

Below please find additional information on the 4 items, as requested:

1.Refunds have been issued to Thomas Fay ($5000) and Michael Stratton ($1000) to remedy their excessive contributions.
Refunds will appear on the committee?s 2015 Mid-Year report filed on 7/31/2015.

2.Refunds have been issued to Baltimore Gas and Electric ($2000) and the Laborer?s Political League ($5000). Those
contributions were intended for the Committee?s non-federal account and were mistakenly deposited into the federal
account.

3.The in-kind contributions made to David Loebsack, Patrick Murphy and Staci Appel for the use of rental cars were all
intended for the 2014 general election. The payment for these items was made after the date of the general election,
however the services were provided from 9/1/2014-11/4/2014. We therefore believe these items were correctly reported.
4.0? Say Can You See PAC received a refund of $2512.49 from Loebsack for Congress on 1/15/2015 for the excessive
contribution. We have requested but not yet received a refund from Pat Murphy for lowa in the amount of $2229.32. We
will continue to report this item as an outstanding debt until a refund is received.

If you have any further questions regarding these matters, please feel free to contact our office.
Sincerely,
Rebecca Groen

Compliance Consultant
0O? Say Can You See PAC




